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__________________________________________________________________ 

 NORCEMOG      NEWS 
  NORTH WEST AND CHESHIRE           February 2010 

Last chance to book for the Dinner and Dance, hurry up!  The booking form is at the end of 
this Newsletter. Will all members who currently hold Norcemog trophies awarded in 
the 2008/9 season please return them to either Andy Bleasdale, Bryan Rawlinson 

or Geoff Mizon, so that they can be engraved ready for the presentation of the 
2009/10 awards 

If you need the Committee to consider anything important to you, tell Geoff Mizon before the 
next Committee meeting on Wednesday 24 February, telephone 01253 892733 or e mail.  

*************************************************************************** 
MID MONTH NOGGIN – The Inn at Whitewell with the Bleasdales 
 
The road to Whitewell was still slippery in places despite all the rain ,but it didn’t stop Eric 
arriving with the top down. His wife was on holiday in Spain so he was making the best of a bad 
thing. Andy &Sue had reserved two large tables for us and the 17 who turned up were not 
disappointed because the food and service were well up to the usual high standard. After lunch 
we went back to Sue and Andy’s and rounded off a lovely day with afternoon tea, and, for 
some, an afternoon nap! 
 
Thanks to Andy, Sue, Matt & Harriet for a great start to 2010, and we hope to have more 
Morgans out next month. 
 
Bryan Rawlinson 
***************************************************************************************************************************
  

Classic & Performance Car Spectacular 
Tatton Park 5th & 6th June 2010 

  
We have been invited again this year to exhibit our Morgans at the above show. The event is a 
great success and those attending have a thoroughly good time. There are opportunities to see 
a huge collection of different cars as well as interesting trade stands, and not to mention the 
Hall and  Gardens (NT). Last year in the centenary year we had room for 16 cars on a 
prominent position with Ian Naisby winning the "Sports Car of the Show" award with his 3 
wheeler. 
  
Although the event covers two days we have adopted a tradition of attending on the Sunday 
only as this day is the most conveient for our members. 
  
If you would like to take part in this year’s show as part of the Morgan display, you will 
be eligible with a FREE entry pass. To obtain your pass you must register for the event through 
me. However, please note that the organisers have decided to be more regimented in accepting 
registrations and now require car and owner details to be provided with the initial application 
for passes which I need to send in by the end of March. 
 
For any member who has not attended Tatton in the past this is a "must do" event. I strongly 
recommend that you register for what I am sure you will find to be a great day out. Please 
complete the form below and send it to me no later than 14 March. 
  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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                  Request for Pass for Tatton Park - 6th June 2010 
  
Owners Name  - 
Make               - Morgan 
Model              - 
Reg Number     - 
  
Tel number (for my use) 
  
Return the form to Geoff Mizon, 179 Garstang Road East, Poulton, FY6 8JH, or email to 
geoff.mizon@btopenworld.com 
 
******************************************************************** 
NorceMog Diary of Events 

19/20/21 February 2010, NorceMog annual dinner and dance at the Mollington Banastre 
Hotel, Parkgate Road, near Chester (www.mollingtonhotelchester.co.uk) organised by Roy 
Wilkinson.  Details and booking form included in this Newsletter. 

21 March 2010, Mid-month Noggin to be organised by Gill and Geoff Mizon.  Visit to 
Salmesbury Hall with guided tour within the Hall/Antiques Exhibition (discounted entry fee of 
£2) and lunch in a private dining room (provided there are 20+ attending).  After lunch the 
grounds and gardens will be open for us to wander around at leisure. Please contact Geoff and 
Gill on 01253 892733 or via email at geoff.mizon@btopenworld.com  

18 April 2010, NorceMog AGM.  To be held at The Royal Oak, Garstang; organised by Bryan 
Rawlinson.  Lunch will be at 12:00 noon followed by the AGM at 2:00pm. 

16 May 2010, Mid-month Noggin to be organised by Alicia and Adrian Grant.  More details 
nearer the time. 

6 June 2010, Tatton Park Classic and Performance Car Spectacular – Please register with Geoff 
Mizon by 14 March if you want to show your car off there and get free entry.  

13 June 2010 Autotest and Concours at Myerscough College, St Michaels Road, Bilsborrow; 
organised by Bryan Rawlinson.  Please note that this is the second and not the third Sunday in 
the month.  Full details will be circulated in due course. 
19/20/21 June 2010, Morgan MMX weekend in Buxton, Derbyshire organised by the MSCC.  
Details included in Miscellany magazine.  
*************************************************************************************************************************** 

Mid Month Noggin, 21st March 2010 
 
This is an advanced notice of my proposals for the above noggin. To enable the planning of the 
event I need to have a good idea of how many people would wish to attend. The Noggin would 
be centred on a visit to Samlesbury Hall (samlesburyhall.co.uk) on the A677 just to the east of 
junction 31 of the M6. 
 
The proposal is to meet at Samlesbury Hall at 11:00 (discounted entry of £2) enjoy a cup of 
coffee or take a picture of our Morgans in front of the Hall and then at 11:30 to be taken on a 
guided tour within the Hall/Antiques Exhibition (details to follow). Lunch would be served at 
13:00 in a private dining room (provided we have 20+ attending), this would have to be pre 
selected from a Group Booking Menu (choice from 3 starters, 3 mains and 3 sweets, 2 courses 
at £12 or 3 courses at £16). After lunch the grounds and gardens would be open for us to 
wander around at leisure. Finally you may wish to take afternoon tea in the Tea Rooms before 
leaving for home. 
 
To make the most of what is on offer we need to have more than 20 people attending. It is 
possible to go ahead with fewer people but we would not get the special treatment described 
above. 
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If you would like to join this proposed noggin please ring me on 01253 892 733 or email me at 
geoff.mizon@btopenworld.com  
 
Geoff Mizon 
******************************************************************* 
                       2010 Norcemog Annual Dinner and Dance 
 
Arrangements have been made to hold the 2010 Norcemog Annual Dinner and Dance on 
Saturday 20th February 2010 at the Mollington Banastre Hotel, Parkgate Road, near Chester. 
(www.mollingtonhotelchester.co.uk) The hotel has good leisure facilities including a 
gymnasium, indoor heated swimming pool and a separate jacuzzi. There is also a bar within 
these facilities for drinks and snacks overlooking the pool area. 
  
A total of 30 rooms have been reserved being a mixture of double and single at a cost of 
£142.50 per person dinner bed and breakfast for two nights (Friday 19th and Saturday 20th). 
Single rooms can be booked at the same per person rate. For anyone wishing to extend their 
stay to include the Sunday night the additional cost will be £62.50 per person for dinner bed 
and breakfast.  We will have a private room on Saturday night and arrangements have been 
made for a Ceilidh band to play for our dancing again as it was so popular last year. 
  
It is also the intention to have a Scenic run through the Wirral on the Sunday for those wishing 
to explore the area. Details will be made available nearer the time. Please indicate your intent 
to partake in this run on the booking form below. 
 
Norcemog members have the opportunity to reserve places on a first come first served basis 
before the invitation is opened up to the wider MSCC membership in November Miscellany. To 
reserve your place please complete the booking form below and return it with a cheque for £50 
per couple /£25 per person as a non-refundable deposit made payable to “Norcemog”. The 
balance of the cost will be to the hotel on departure. 
 
For further information please contact Roy by telephone on 01772 324134 or by e-mail at 
roy.wilkinson@yahoo.co.uk 
 
To:  Roy Wilkinson, 53, Townsway, Lostock Hall, Preston,  PR5 5YQ 
Please reserve…..double/single room(s) for Fri/Sat or Fri/Sat/Sun for me for the Norcemog 
2010 Annual Dinner Dance to be held on Saturday 20th February 2010 at the Mollington 
Banastre Hotel, Parkgate Road, near Chester. I enclose my cheque made payable to Norcemog 
in the sum of £…… ( £50 per couple /£25 per person) being a non-refundable deposit with the 
balance payable to the hotel on departure. 
 
Name: 
 
 
Address: 
 
 
 
Telephone:                                                e-mail: 
 
Please indicate if you would be interested in joining in the scenic run on the Sunday   Yes/No 
 
 

Signed………………………………………             Date……………………… 


